
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Oxford school welcomes you to the new scholastic year, we are thrilled that our dear 

students will return to their school upon the decision of the Ministry of Education in order 

to make up for the  Learning Refresh Program which will start on Sunday 15th of August 

till Thursday 9th of September 2021. 

Students whom wish to attend should contact the principal of his/her department on 

the mentioned numbers below. 

   Kindly be informed that this program will be in basic subjects only (Arabic, English, 

Math and Science) for old and new registered students. 

 

 Please abide by below instructions: 

1. Adhere to health and safety instructions which include wearing masks and social   

distancing. Students with any illness symptoms are kindly requested to stay safe at 

home. 

2. Students in grades (1-8) both national and international sections attendance is from 

8:00 am until 12:35 pm, and Students in grades (9,10) national section and (9-11) 

international section attendance is from 8:00 am until 2:00 pm. 

3. Oxford students must register for the new scholastic year (2021-2022) in order to 

facilitate the Learning Refresh Program. 

 

 

School Principals Phone number: 
 

 

Elementary Section (1-3) Ms. Faten Al-Omari (0790855068) 

Elementary Section (4-6 ) Ms. Sawsan Al-Sulaibi (0795114033) 

Boys Section (7-12) Ms. Haleema Jalanbo (0795091416) 

Girls Section (7-12) Ms. Abeer Al-Qaisi (0799010288) 

International Section (1-6) Ms. Amilia Abdullah  (0798415680) 

International Section (7-12) Ms. Yola Kononova (0780109203) 

Special Needs Section          Ms. Tamador Khalil (0792003631) 

 


